
SF Board of Supervisors Budget and Finance Committee 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 008 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
 
RE: Bus Shelter Contract 
 
Chair Ronen and Supervisors Safai, Chan and Melgar; 
 
Our City is opening up for business! 
 
As you are aware, bus shelters in San Francisco offer support to working women and men who 
depend on Muni as their primary mode of transportation to their offices and worksites, 
especially along Port property. 
 
We are pleased to collaborate and support Clear Channel Outdoors’ new program to increase 
and enhance maintenance of this vital resource used year-round by workers and their families. 
 
As our City emerges from the pandemics’ challenges, clean and well-maintained bus shelters 
will be an important part of “back-to-work” ethos necessary in restoring the economic vitality 
of our City. 
 
The working women and men, tasked with this important job and employed at Clear Channel, 
are members of the Teamsters Union. 
 
In our support of these Teamsters, we add our voice supporting Clear Channel Outdoors’ 
program for enhanced maintenance of SFMTA bus shelters. 
 
We encourage the Board of Supervisors Budget and Finance Committee to approve the 
program as presented by Clear Channel and the MTA on Item 2 of your Nov. 16th agenda.  
. 
Thank you for your attention and time. 
 
Respectfully, 

Tony Delorio 
Principal Officer 
Teamsters Local Union No. 665 


